
   

 

 
  

     

 

  

 

 

  

        
           

       
      

    

       
       

  

         
        
       

        

      

         
     

     

  

         

              
      
       
  

         
      

      
              

      
 

       
   
 
    
 
    

 
 
   
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

In September we welcome Miss Begum and  
Miss Stewart on to our teaching staff after successful 

placements.  
 

We say goodbye to Mrs Brierley after 9 years with us as a 
teacher and Miss Walker our Maths Sets Teacher.  

We also say farewell to Mrs Birkhead after 29 years as a 
Teaching Assistant. 

 

We wish them well for the future. 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

96.1%

 

% 

Next week at Ash Green, Year 4 will spend the day with a Roman Soldier on Tuesday and 
cricket lessons will continue for Year 6. Our Reverend Robb will host an assembly at the 
Lower Site on Wednesday morning and then hold a Leavers’ Service later that morning. 
Year 1 classes open their doors to parents on Thursday afternoon and we end the week on 
Friday when we say a fond farewell to those Year 6 children who are leaving us for Trinity 
Academy – please join us at the Lower Site at 9.45 – everyone welcome. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 
2 

Wed 3 
July 

Lytham 
St. 

Anne’s 

Rec 
Thurs 
4 July 

Roundhay 
Park 

 

 
 

 

The Leavers’ Assembly will take place at the 

Lower Site next Friday at 9.45am. Please join 

us to say goodbye to our Year 6 children. 

There will be no additional celebration 

assemblies that day at 9.05am and 2.50pm. 

LEAVERS’ 

ASSEMBLY 
 

 

Our Year 6 children will enjoy a special 

lunch with friends. Remember, if your child 

normally has a packed lunch but would like 

buffet food, please send £1.60. 

LEAVERS’ 

BUFFET 



 
    
       
    

 
   
      
        
      
      
         

        

             

     

     

        
        

         

   

   

    
        
      

     

       
        

     

       

  

   

    
       

           

        

        

      

     
        

       

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
  
   
  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 
 

28 June Leavers’ Assembly 

 
 

 

 

 

Summer 
Close 

Friday 19 July 

Re-open 

Wednesday 4 September 

 

Friday 27 September – Closed for Teacher Training Day 

 

Half Term 
Close 

Friday 25 October 

Re-open 

Monday 4 November 

 

Christmas 
Close  

Friday 20 December 

Re-open 

Monday 6 January 2020 

 

 
 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘Moving On’ as we wish our Year 6 Trinity Leavers 

farewell and good luck. 

 

 

FRIDAY 28 JUNE 

LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 

SATURDAY 29 JUNE 

SUMMER FAIR 

FRIDAY 5 JULY 

TRANSITION DAY 

TUESDAY 16 JULY 

PRIZE GIVING 

THURSDAY 18 JULY 

SPORTS DAYS 

FRIDAY 19 JULY 

BREAK UP! 

 

 

 
Well done to class 3T who had a 

great 2 days making new friends 

with children from Parkinson Lane 

who joined them for the Linking 

Schools Project. 
 

 Many congratulations to Mrs 

Worthington who has given us 

the happy news that she is 

expecting a baby at the end of 

October. It goes without 

saying that we are all delighted 

for her and her family. 

 


